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WHAT TO EXPECT 
During Construction
►	 Gravel parking lot will be closed during construction
►	 Asphalt parking lot (across from Swordy Road) will 

remain open during construction  
►	 Vehicle traffic on Lakeshore Road will be minimally 

impacted. However, pedestrian traffic may be rerouted 
at various stages of the project.  

►	 Access will be maintained for residents on Watt Road 
at all times, however they should anticipate some 
disruptions

►	 Possibility of closing Watt Road access to Lakeshore 
Road during construction for safety and efficiency 
purposes, in consultation with adjacent property owners.

Construction expected to start: Spring 2018
Anticipated construction timeline: 2 months
Estimated cost: $2.2 million
*Construction schedule is contingent upon the land sale

Share Your Feedback: Exit Survey
►	 Please complete a survey and attach to the clipboard 

provided


